MANDALAY BAY’

RESORT AND CASINO, LAS VEGAS

To our valued guest:

The recent unspeakable events have brought tragedy and sadness throughout the Las Vegas community
and the hearts of all of us at MGM Resorts International are broken. At the same time, the outpouring of
love and support from our guests, from the Las Vegas community and from around the world has been

overwhelming and incredibly gratifying.

Las Vegas has always been a place for you to come for business, for a getaway, for a break, a reunion, a
party, a laugh, a good time. While that is harder for us all right now, please know that our incredible team
of employees is here for anything you need.

So many people have been asking what they can do to help Las Vegas right now. If you see an employee
at one of our resorts, ask how they are doing, offer a word of encouragement. If you post to your social
channels to let your friends and family know you are in Las Vegas and finding the joy in life, include

#VegasStrong.

As a symbol of strength on the Las Vegas Strip, we will be adding #VegasStrong to the building’s
exterior. Please be advised that a building wrap will be installed on the east facing portion of the
Mandalay Bay tower and the installation crew and equipment may be visible from your guest room during

that time.

Las Vegas has always been here to welcome and entertain you, and we will continue to be for decades to
come. Thank you for being here for us now.

MZB/—

Chuck Bowling
President and COO



